
SCAN ME

  

are you
ready to 

go green?
Starting Jan 1, 2022, 

all Fairfield residents 
and businesses will be 

required to comply with 
SB 1383 which mandates 

recycling organic waste 
and donating edible food 

in an effort to combat 
climate change and 

encourage sustainability.

Click here for more 
information!


